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From: A Spitzer <brainee@icloud.com> “
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 7:18 PM
To: Katie Pereny
Subject: Fwd: Proposed fence
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From: Bob&Pam French <springhouse812@gmail.com>
Subject: Proposed fence

Date: February 15, 2024 at 6.06:48 PM EST

To: A Spitzer <brainee@icloud.com>

Bob — as Chair of the Woodbluff Architectural Review Committee, 'm pleased to inform you that the
committee approved your proposal for the fence around the second floor deck of your home.

As always, the scope of this approval covers only neighborhood requirements contained in the
Woodbluff Uniform Plan of Restrictions, and does not include building code or zoning compliance which
is under the purview of city officials.

A copy of this email should be adequate evidence for city authorities that you have received
neighborhood approval for your plans. However, should they require a formal letter from the
neighborhood association, it will be provided upon request.



